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Dear All, 

The World Health Organization (WHO) Regional Office for Africa (AFRO), in close collaboration with 

the Africa Centres for Disease Control and Prevention (Africa CDC) are pleased to announce 

their partnership with EAHS Africa for their upcoming EAHS Nairobi Conference, Africa’s oldest 

established and leading humanitarian and disaster relief conference/expo. from the 08th – 09th of 

December 2022. This year’s Conference will be looking at the impact of COVID-19 on the SDGs, 

examining how recovery from the pandemic needs to be sustainable and resilient to place the world 

back on track to realize the 2030 Agenda during the Decade of Action and Delivery. The Conference 

will provide a platform for high-level discussion and dialogue by a range of stakeholders and discuss 

ways in which the private sector can contribute to the SDGs and foster multi-stakeholder partnerships 

to regain momentum towards achieving the 2030 Agenda. 

The covid-19 pandemic highlighted the crucial role of global partnerships, and with the importance of 

partnerships and global cooperation in mind, the theme for this year’s conference will be “The impact 

of COVID-19 & the role of cross-sector collaboration and procurement in achieving the SDGs.” 

EAHS Nairobi 2022 will present a unique opportunity to showcase innovations, as well as latest 

products and technologies, bringing together Senior attendees from United Nations and government 

agencies, development banks, national and international NGOs, the Private Sector and all key 

stakeholders to meet, Network and engage. In-depth thematic plenary sessions, & presentations will 

take place on key topic areas. As one the pioneers of matchmaking meetings, EAHS Nairobi will offer 

an Engagement Hub, the only one of its kind, worldwide, providing the UN, National & International 

NGOs, and the aid community, with B2B one-to-one meetings to meet suppliers of products and 

services to initiate partnerships to address the needs of the region. 

WHO AFRO and the Africa CDC are looking forward to meeting with and initiating discussions with 

the International Private Sector. We thank EAHS Africa for arranging this conference that brings 

together participants from leading international organizations and the Private Sector. 
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